
The Giving Tree Foundation - Turning Autism Around 
Privacy Policy 

At	 the	 Giving	 Tree	 Founda2on	 we	 are	 commi6ed	 to	 respec2ng	 your	 privacy	 and	
protec2ng	your	personal	informa2on.	Our	promise	to	you	through	our	Privacy	Policy	
is	that:	

• We	will	be	transparent	about	the	informa2on	we	are	collec2ng	and	what	we	will	be	
doing	with	it	

• We	will	use	the	informa2on	you	have	provided	us	for	the	purposes	detailed	in	our	
Privacy	Policy.	

• If	you	no	longer	want	to	receive	nay	messages	from	us,	just	let	us	know	and	we	will	
remove	 your	details	 from	our	 system.	Upon	being	 removed	 from	our	 system	you	
will	 receive	 one	 final	message	 from	us	 confirming	 that	we	 no	 longer	 hold	 any	 of	
your	data.		

• We	already	have	in	place	measures	to	protect	your	informa2on	and	keep	it	secure.	

• We	will	always	respect	your	data	protec2on	rights	and	aim	to	give	you	control	over	
your	own	informa2on.	

For	our	full	Privacy	Policy,	please	read	below:	

~	

This	Privacy	Policy	governs	the	manner	in	which	The	Giving	Tree	Founda2on	collects,	
uses,	maintains	and	discloses	informa2on	collected	from	users	(each,	a	"User")	of	the	
h6p://www.thegivingtreefounda2on.co.uk	website	("Site"). 

Personal	iden,fica,on	informa,on 

We	may	collect	personal	 iden2fica2on	 informa2on	 from	Users	 in	a	 variety	of	ways,	
including,	but	not	limited	to,	when	Users	visit	our	site,	place	an	order,	fill	out	a	form,	
and	 in	 connec2on	 with	 other	 ac2vi2es,	 services,	 features	 or	 resources	 we	 make	
available	on	our	Site.	Users	may	be	asked	 for,	as	appropriate,	name,	email	address,	
mailing	address,	phone	number.	Users	may,	however,	visit	our	Site	anonymously. 
We	will	collect	personal	iden2fica2on	informa2on	from	Users	only	if	they	voluntarily	
submit	 such	 informa2on	 to	 us.	 Users	 can	 always	 refuse	 to	 supply	 personal	
iden2fica2on	informa2on,	except	that	it	may	prevent	them	from	engaging	in	certain	
Site	related	ac2vi2es. 

Non-personal	iden,fica,on	informa,on 

We	may	collect	non-personal	iden2fica2on	informa2on	about	Users	whenever	they	
interact	 with	 our	 Site.	 Non-personal	 iden2fica2on	 informa2on	 may	 include	 the	
browser	name,	the	type	of	computer	and	technical	informa2on	about	Users	means	
of	 connec2on	 to	 our	 Site,	 such	 as	 the	 opera2ng	 system	 and	 the	 Internet	 service	
providers	u2lized	and	other	similar	informa2on. 

http://www.thegivingtreefoundation.co.uk/


Web	browser	cookies 

Our	Site	uses	"cookies"	to	enhance	User	experience.	The	User’s	web	browser	places	
cookies	 on	 their	 hard	 drive	 for	 record-keeping	 purposes	 and	 some2mes	 to	 track	
informa2on	 about	 them.	 Users	 may	 choose	 to	 set	 their	 web	 browser	 to	 refuse	
cookies,	or	to	alert	you	when	cookies	are	being	sent.	If	they	do	so,	note	that	some	
parts	of	the	Site	may	not	func2on	properly.	

The	Giving	Tree	Founda2on	Site	uses	3	cookies:	

1. 	A	session	cookie	comprised	of	a	random	string	of	characters	used	to	iden2fy	the	
visitor.	 This	 contains	 no	 personally	 iden2fiable	 details.	 This	 cookie	 expires	
when	the	browser	is	closed.		

2. We	use	a	cookie	to	remember	if	the	User	has	closed	the	newsle6er	subscrip2on	
box	or	not.	It	expires	aWer	24	hours.		

3. We	 use	 a	 cookie	 to	 remember	 if	 the	 User	 has	 closed	 the	 cookie	 law	 box.	 It	
expires	aWer	24	hours.	 

How	we	use	collected	informa,on 

1. The	Giving	Tree	Founda2on	may	collect	and	use	Users	personal	informa2on	for	
the	following	purposes		

- To	run	and	operate	our	Site	

2. We	may	 need	 your	 informa2on	 to	 display	 content	 on	 the	 Site	 correctly	 and	 to	
improve	our	Site.	

3. We	may	use	feedback	you	provide	to	improve	our	products	and	services.	
- 	To	run	a	promo2on,	contest,	survey,	or	other	Site	feature.	

4. To	send	Users	informa2on	they	agreed	to	receive	about	topics	we	think	will	be	
of	interest	to	them,	through	periodic	emails 

5. We	may	use	the	email	address	to	send	User	 informa2on	and	updates	pertaining	
to	their	order.	It	may	also	be	used	to	respond	to	their	inquiries,	ques2ons,	and/or	
other	requests.	

- 	To	comply	with	our	obliga2ons	under	any	applicable	law,	or	in	order	to	enforce	or	
apply	our	terms	of	use.		

We	do	not	 store	 credit	 card	 details	 nor	 do	we	 share	 customer	 details	with	 any	 3rd	
par2es. 



How	we	protect	your	informa,on 

We	adopt	appropriate	data	collec2on,	storage	and	processing	prac2ces	and	security	
measures	 to	 protect	 against	 unauthorized	 access,	 altera2on,	 disclosure	 or	
destruc2on	 of	 your	 personal	 informa2on,	 username,	 password,	 transac2on	
informa2on	and	data	stored	on	our	Site.	The	data	 that	we	collect	 from	you	will	be	
transferred	 to,	 and	 stored	 at,	 a	 des2na2on	 inside	 of	 the	 European	 Economic	 Area	
("EEA").	All	informa2on	that	you	provide	to	use	is	stored	on	our	secure	servers.	Any	
payment	transac2ons	will	be	encrypted	[using	SSL	technology].	

Unfortunately,	 the	 transmission	 of	 informa2on	 via	 the	 internet	 is	 not	 completely	
secure.	 Although	 we	 will	 do	 our	 best	 to	 protect	 your	 personal	 data,	 we	 cannot	
guarantee	 the	 security	 of	 your	 data	 transmi6ed	 to	 our	 Site;	 any	 transmission	 is	 at	
your	own	risk.	Once	we	have	received	your	informa2on,	we	will	use	strict	procedures	
and	security	features	to	try	to	prevent	unauthorised	access.	

Sharing	your	personal	informa,on 

We	do	not	sell,	trade,	or	rent	Users	personal	iden2fica2on	informa2on	to	others.	We	
may	 share	 generic	 aggregated	 demographic	 informa2on	 not	 linked	 to	 any	 personal	
iden2fica2on	 informa2on	 regarding	 visitors	 and	 users	 with	 our	 business	 partners,	
trusted	affiliates	and	adver2sers	for	the	purposes	outlined	above. 

Electronic	newsle@ers 

If	 User	 decides	 to	 opt-in	 to	 our	 mailing	 list,	 they	 will	 receive	 emails	 that	 include	
company	news,	updates,	related	product	or	service	informa2on. 

Third	party	websites 

Users	 may	 find	 adver2sing	 or	 other	 content	 on	 our	 Site	 that	 link	 to	 the	 sites	 and	
services	 of	 our	 partners,	 suppliers,	 adver2sers,	 sponsors,	 licensors	 and	 other	 third	
par2es.	We	do	not	control	the	content	or	links	that	appear	on	these	sites	and	are	not	
responsible	 for	 the	 prac2ces	 employed	 by	 websites	 linked	 to	 or	 from	 our	 Site.	 In	
addi2on,	these	sites	or	services,	 including	their	content	and	links,	may	be	constantly	
changing.	These	sites	and	services	may	have	their	own	privacy	policies	and	customer	
service	 policies.	 Browsing	 and	 interac2on	on	 any	 other	website,	 including	websites,	
which	 have	 a	 link	 to	 our	 Site,	 is	 subject	 to	 that	 website's	 own	 terms	 and	 policies.	
Please	check	these	policies	before	you	submit	any	personal	data	to	these	websites. 

Changes	to	this	privacy	policy 

The	Giving	Tree	Founda2on	has	the	discre2on	to	update	this	privacy	policy	at	any	
2me.	When	we	do,	we	will	post	a	no2fica2on	on	the	main	page	of	our	Site.	We	
encourage	Users	 to	 frequently	 check	 this	page	 for	any	 changes	 to	 stay	 informed	
about	 how	 we	 are	 helping	 to	 protect	 the	 personal	 informa2on	 we	 collect.	 You	
acknowledge	and	agree	 that	 it	 is	your	 responsibility	 to	 review	this	privacy	policy	
periodically	and	become	aware	of	modifica2ons. 



Your	acceptance	of	these	terms 

By	using	this	Site,	you	signify	your	acceptance	of	this	policy.	If	you	do	not	agree	to	
this	policy,	please	do	not	use	our	Site.	Your	con2nued	use	of	the	Site	following	the	
pos2ng	of	changes	to	this	policy	will	be	deemed	your	acceptance	of	those	changes.	
This	privacy	policy	was	built	with	the	help	of	h6p://PrivacyPolicies.com	generator. 

Contac,ng	us	

If	you	have	any	ques2ons	about	this	Privacy	Policy,	the	prac2ces	of	this	
site,	 or	 your	 dealings	 with	 this	 site,	 please	 contact	 us	 at	
news@thegivingtreefoundacion.co.uk.	 

This document was last updated on May 25, 2018.
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